
The next page shows list of current classes and the new classes for September 2020.  Current class teachers will 
arrange a google meets with the class, and the new teacher, over the next two weeks, although some of you will have 

the same teacher.

You will see from the list that Buzzards will have Miss Bevan and Miss Lee.  We have had the lovely news that Miss 
Bevan is expecting a baby, and so Miss Lee will cover her maternity leave.

Miss Sallis will cover Miss Thomas’s maternity leave until she returns in January

Miss Gibbs is, unfortunately, leaving us and is on to pastures new.  We wish her all the best for the future.

Miss Harvey will still be with us for a few weeks in September, however, she will be leaving us after that to join the 
Police Force.
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